
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

High Bridge Consulting Congratulates Partner Mike Dittoe on Being Named Chief of Staff for the Ohio 
House of Representatives by Speaker-elect Matt Huffman 

Columbus, Ohio – [December 5, 2024] – High Bridge Consulting congratulates Mike Dittoe on being named 
Chief of Staff for the Ohio House of Representatives for the 136th General Assembly by Speaker-elect Matt 
Huffman. This significant achievement underscores Dittoe’s dedication to public service, leadership, and his 
commitment to advancing impactful policy initiatives for the people of Ohio. 

As a Partner at High Bridge Consulting since 2018, Dittoe has been instrumental in the firm’s success, 
demonstrating exceptional vision, strategic insight, and a deep understanding of Ohio’s legislative and political 
landscape. His transition back to this critical public service role reflects his ongoing commitment to serving the 
state with integrity and expertise. 

“Mike has been a cornerstone of our firm’s success, and while his leadership will be missed at High Bridge, his 
passion for Ohio and his respect for the institution make him the perfect choice for this role,” said Spencer 
Gross, Partner at High Bridge Consulting. “We are excited to see the great things he will accomplish as Chief 
of Staff for Speaker-elect Huffman and the majority caucus and wish him the best in this important endeavor.” 

In his new capacity, Dittoe will play a vital role in supporting the majority caucus’s legislative agenda.  

High Bridge Consulting remains steadfast in our commitment to serving our clients with the level of dedication 
and excellence that has come to define our firm. We look forward to a successful 2025 and the opportunity to 
continue driving meaningful outcomes for those we represent. 
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